Dear Parents/Caregivers,
As the school year ends, we celebrated in various ways from a school-wide Fun Day to the Grade 5 Celebration to today’s staff vs. students’ soccer game.  At all these events, I was reminded of what a great community of staff, students and parents we have here at our school.  
As you know, I will be moving to a District Principal position in the new school year.  It has been a privilege and pleasure to serve this school community!  Thank you for your support and for sharing your children with me.  I am sad to be leaving École Millstream but grateful for everything the experience has taught me both professionally and personally.
On behalf of the staff, I would like to wish everyone an adventurous summer with plenty of rest and relaxation.  Take care and all the very best! 
Picking up student belongings (including student medication)
The office will be open on Friday, June 30th from 8 to 2:30 and again from July 4 to 7.  If your child did not pick up their earthquake comfort kit, medications left in the office or other items, could you please stop by the office to collect them.  Thanks!
Last day of school – June 29th (Full day of school)
It is a regular school day tomorrow, and our day ends at 2:38 PM.  Thank you in advance for not pulling your child(ren) out of school early.  
Saying good bye to staff members
As the school year ends, we will be saying good bye to the following staff:  Derek Murray, Diane Tanner, Lauren Christensen, Isabelle Dion, Tim Croft, Claire Bezuidenhout, Nathan Whitling, Jen Hunt, Franck Belanger, Laurina Cobb, Laura Rojas Barbero and Breeanna McDonald.  
We are thankful to everyone for their contributions to Millstream and wish them the very best with their next endeavors!
Report Card Information:
Your child’s Summative 2022/23 Report Card will be published to the MyEducationBC Family Portal, the Sooke School District’s student information system. You can find published reports on the righthand side of the Landing Page under the Published Reports heading as a hyperlinked PDF document. 
Report Cards will be available for viewing and downloading from June 29th until July 31st, 2023.
Video for parents on Accessing MyEdBC for Summative Reports:
Please see the video that was developed to support families in accessing MyEdBC reports.  It is also on the district website.  https://www.sd62.bc.ca/parents-students/myed-bc-portal
If you have not accessed the MyEducationBC Family Portal yet you can find all instructions here MyEd BC Portal | Sooke School District (sd62.bc.ca) 
If you cannot remember your password please use the link here Home Page - SD62 Parent Portal to Look up your temporary MyEducation BC generated password. 
If you have any questions or need any further assistance, please contact the e-mail the school at millstream@sd62.bc.ca 
School Supplies for 2023/24
For next school year’s supplies, we will be posting school supply lists on the Millstream Website. There will be three lists: Kindergarten, Primary (K-3) and Intermediate (4-5). These lists include the basic supplies that your child(ren) will need to start the school year.  Once you child(ren) has been assigned their teacher, the teacher will supply an additional list with supplies specific to that teacher.  We will be using School Start again in September for the individual teacher’s supplies list.   School Start does have the stock and will be prepared to receive our orders. 
The basic lists will be available on our school website by Friday, June 30.
Free bike course for Millstream students: Everyone Rides Grades 4 and 5
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A message from PAC: 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or their Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)

The Millstream Team 
